
 

Telkom's earnings plunge

Telkom advised on Wednesday (14 November) that its headline earnings per share from continuing operations for the six
months ended September 2012 are expected to be between 78% and 83% lower than the comparative period.

Basic earnings per share are expected to be between 62% and 67% lower‚ the company said in a statement.

Telkom´s interim results will be released next week.
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